
 

Reminders for keeping everyone safe 

while worshipping inside our sanctuary: 

1. When you arrive we will ask for your name and     

contact information (if we don't already have it) in the 

event we need to contact trace. 

2. After your name is registered, you are invited to make your way into 

the sanctuary and find a seat in a pew that is available. Some pews are 

taped off to allow for distancing. Please be mindful of your distance 

from those not in your family group and try to choose an empty pew or 

sit at the opposite end of the pew from others.  

3. You’ll find a connection card at the end of your pew. Please fill one 

out and place it in the offering box at the back of the sanctuary.  

4. Masks are encouraged but not required for children under 12. Please 

be sensitive to the choices of others as they decide whether to          

personally mask or not.   

5. When the service is over, please proceed to exit the way you entered 

the sanctuary. 
   

Some other aspects of worship to note:  

- We are hoping to have paper bulletins available soon! If you have 

a smart phone, you are welcome to find a digital bulletin on our  

website:  www.middlesexumc.com/PreviousSundayServices. 

- Holy Communion (when celebrated) will be served with 

      disposable kits.  

- Offering and connection cards will be collected in a box in 

      the back of the sanctuary.  

- Children in grades K-5 are invited to join our children’s church (at 

9:00am in the parsonage backyard and at 10:30am in the gym 

after the children’s message) and those younger than             

Kindergarten can join the nursery (at 9:00am in the preschool 

playground and at 10:30am in the downstairs nursery.) 

 

Thank you for your cooperation as we  

seek to make worship inside a safe place for all! 

 


